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November 3, 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students: 

 

In a past email, I announced that report cards could be viewed as official on November 9th. A 

decision was made to extend that date to November 11th. My sincere apologies on the 

confusion.  

 

Please encourage your students to unplug and use the four-day weekend to relax and refocus 

for the start of marking period 2. Cycle classes will change Monday and many students will start 

health. Have a great weekend! 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Robert Urbanovich 

Principal, River Dell Middle School 

 

 


